
 

 
REMINDER - Meet the Candidates Night this 

Tuesday 

For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 20, Ohiarí:ha/June 2024) The Office of the Electoral Officer wishes to invite the 
community to Meet the Candidates Night taking place this Tuesday, June 25th, at the Knights of 
Columbus Hall from 6pm to 11pm. 
 
All candidates will have five (5) minutes to speak to the community. This will be followed by a question-
and-answer period after all candidates have presented their platforms. The speeches only portion of 
Meet the Candidates Night will be recorded and posted publicity for viewing at a later time. 
 
The 2024 Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Elections itself will be held on Saturday, July 6th, at 
Karonhianónhnha Tsi Ionterihwaienstáhkhwa School gymnasium.  
 
For full details on the elections process, please visit www.kahnawakeelections.com. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Angus L. Montour, Electoral Officer 
2024 Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Elections 
Cellular: 514-442-9114 

http://www.kahnawakeelections.com/

